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NORTH BEACH ARTIST GUILD  

OCTOBER 2020 NEWSLETTER  
 

 

 

 

Itôs Pumpkin Season! 
 

Stop by and see all the new art including our very own glass 

pumpkin patch.  Come check out Artists of the Month Ken Hunt 

and Shannon Osborne.  Take an art class: We have both in-person 

and online classes. 

 

 

 

Artists of the Month for October are Ken Hunt and Shannon Osborne. 

 

Ken Hunt  has been passionate about photography for over 40 years.  Ken’s alternative print methods, which 

include metal leaf on vellum and encaustic mixed media, create a depth and mood that cannot be matched. 

 

 
 

Shannon Osborne spent 33 years in the healing arts working with elemental energies in people to achieve 

balance and harmony. Shannon’s work with acrylic paint pouring is about transformation and creation. Shannon 

considers each piece a journey edifying emotion and spirit. 
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New Classes and New Studio 6 Developments. 

Christine Lockhart has been working in Studio 6 almost every day and we’re making room for our Fused Glass 

equipment. Christine is teaching a hand building clay class every Tuesday. There is so much happening in 

Studio 6, now is the time to consider making Studio 6 your studio space.  Stop in and discuss membership. 

 

Mary Daniels-Lee will once again be joining Penny Dalton in teaching Pastel and Colored Pencil Drawing.  

Penny has become our resident expert in online classes.  She and Mary have both created introductory videos 

that can be downloaded and watched at home, plus, Penny records every class for those that attend.  To learn 

more, send Penny an email.  Contact information and class information is available on our website. 

 

Margaret Lemke is teaching a special one-day workshop on Saturday, November 14th.  This workshop will 

introduce a solvent free oil paint medium and will be held both in-person and online.  Reserve your space today 

on our website (see below).  In-person attendance will be limited to 8 students to keep everyone covid safe. 

 

Check out the information in the attached flyers and on our website at thegalleryofoceanshores.com  We update 

the web every month with new art in the Online Virtual Gallery and you can sign up for classes online by 

following this link to the signup page:  Gallery Classes.  Be sure to bookmark us and check back regularly!  

  

https://thegalleryofoceanshores.com/
https://thegalleryofoceanshores.com/main/virtual-gallery/
https://thegalleryofoceanshores.com/main/onlineclasses/
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Weekly Class Schedule 
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Some Thoughts From Our Artists: 

 

Margaret Lemke 

  

HAPPY FALL!

The air is changing and the feel of fall is all around us. Hope you have all had a great summer 

despite our restricted lifestyles.

I have been painting away as always and working on classes for those of you who need or want 

a creative outlet. 

If you're feeling stuck and need a change of pace, consider my oil painting workshop on 

November 14. You have the option of taking the class in person with Covid-19 measures in 

place or you can Zoom it! Destress and get ready for the holiday season coming up soon by 

enjoying a day of art play.

Hereôs a few new paintings which will be available in the spring of 2021.

Margaret Ooyen Lemke
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Randy Acker 
 
.ƻȄŜǎ ς ǾŀǊƛŀǘƛƻƴǎ ƻƴ ŀ ǘƘŜƳŜΥ 
²ƘŜƴ L ǿƻǊƪ ǿƛǘƘ ǿƻƻŘΣ ƳǳŎƘ ƻŦ Ƴȅ ŦƻŎǳǎ ƛǎ ƻƴ ŘƛǎŎƻǾŜǊƛƴƎ ōŜŀǳǘƛŦǳƭ ƎǊŀƛƴ ŀƴŘ ŦƛƴŘƛƴƎ ǿŀȅǎ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ƛǘ ǿƛǘƘ 
ƻǘƘŜǊǎΦ  L ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ƭƛƪŜ ŘƻƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ōȅ ōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ǘŀōƭŜǎ ǎƛƴŎŜ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ƭŀǊƎŜ ǎǳǊŦŀŎŜǎ ŀƴŘ Ŏŀƴ ǎƘƻǿ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ǿƻƻŘΦ  
wŜŎŜƴǘƭȅΣ ƘƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ L ŘŜŎƛŘŜŘ ǘƻ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ƳȅǎŜƭŦ ōȅ άƎƻƛƴƎ ǎƳŀƭƭέ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǿƘŀǘ L ŎƻǳƭŘ Řƻ ǘƻ ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘ ōŜŀǳǘƛŦǳƭ 
ǿƻƻŘ ōȅ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ǎƳŀƭƭ ōƻȄŜǎΦ  L ŎƘƻǎŜ ŀ ŘŜǎƛƎƴ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǎ о мκнέ Ȅ  тέΣ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǎƭƛƎƘǘƭȅ ƭŀǊƎŜǊ ƭƛŘΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ ŎŀƳŜ ǳǇ 
ǿƛǘƘ ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ ŎƻƳōƛƴŀǘƛƻƴǎ ƻŦ ŎƻƴǘǊŀǎǘƛƴƎ ǿƻƻŘǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƻǊƪŜŘ ǿŜƭƭ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΦ  IŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ōƻȄŜǎ L ŎŀƳŜ 
ǳǇ ǿƛǘƘΣ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƳ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ DŀƭƭŜǊȅΥ 
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Penny Dalton 
 
{ƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ƴŜǿ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀŘŘŜŘΦ ²Ŝ ƴƻǿ ƳŀƪŜ ǊŜŎƻǊŘƛƴƎǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎΦ aŀǊȅ ŀƴŘ L ƘŀǾŜ ōƻǘƘ ŎǊŜŀǘŜŘ 
ǘǳǘƻǊƛŀƭǎ ŦƻǊ ǳǎƛƴƎ ŎƻƭƻǊŜŘ ǇŜƴŎƛƭǎ ŀƴŘ ǇŀǎǘŜƭǎΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴƴƻǘ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ƻƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ŀŦǘŜǊƴƻƻƴΣ Ƨǳǎǘ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 
Ŏƭŀǎǎ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŜƳŀƛƭ ȅƻǳ ŀ ƭƛƴƪ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ ƭŜǘ ȅƻǳ ŘƻǿƴƭƻŀŘ ŀ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƻƳǇǳǘŜǊΦ ¢ƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǾƛŜǿ ƛǘ ŀǘ 
ȅƻǳǊ ƭŜƛǎǳǊŜ ŀƴŘ ŀǎƪ ǉǳŜǎǘƛƻƴǎ ǳǎƛƴƎ ŜƳŀƛƭΦ 
 
/ƘŜŎƪ ƻǳǘ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜΦ L ŀƳ ƻƴƭȅ ŎƘŀǊƎƛƴƎ Ϸмр ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ǇǊŜǇŀȅ 
ŦƻǊ п ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎΦ  {ƛƎƴ ǳǇ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƎŀƭƭŜǊȅ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΣ ƻǊ ŜƳŀƛƭ ƳŜ ŀǘ ǇŘŀƭǘƻƴƻǎϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳΦ .Ŝƭƻǿ ŀǊŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ 
ƛƳŀƎŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ Ƴȅ ŎƭŀǎǎΗ ¢ŀƪŜ ŎŀǊŜ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀȅ ǿŜƭƭΦ 
 

 
 

 
Annual Member Meeting and Board Elections 

We held our Annual Member Meeting via Zoom in September.  Four new officers were elected for a 2-year 

term.  The positions filled are: 

President – Joan Brewster 

Treasurer – LuAnne Daily 

Board Position 2 – Margaret Lemke 

Board Position 4 – Scott Jones. 

 

We’d like to thank Ken Hunt, our board, and all of our members and supporters for the hard work and donations 

that have allowed us to make necessary changes and adapt to this new pandemic environment.  Since March 

we’ve updated our web and social media reach, added online art classes, and rearranged the Gallery & Studio 6 

to keep everyone safe. 

 

This has been a trying time for everyone, but thanks to you and your generosity we are up and running and 

committed to fulfilling our mission/vision of bringing art and art education to our community…. And our 

community is growing! 

  

https://thegalleryofoceanshores.com/main/onlineclasses/
mailto:pdaltonos@gmail.com
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Your Support is Appreciated 
 

 

The North Beach Artist Guild is a volunteer organization, so as always, we would accept your help and support 

in any way you are able to give it safely. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

Keep Tabs with our Social Media Links: 
Website:  https://thegalleryofoceanshores.com/ 

Facebook:  GalleryOfOceanShores 

Instagram:  galleryofoceanshores 

 

There are many ways to support the North Beach Artist Guild and to foster art events and art 
education in our community: 
 

1. Buy Art! ï We are OPEN!  Come say hi, and if youôre not inclined to get out and about on any 
given day take a look at the artist pages and the online gallery on our website, we update it 
regularly! 

2. Take an Art Class! ï Online class enrollment is available on our website.  People are having 
fun right in their own home and weôre getting great feedback!  Weôre expanding the program 
every month. 

3. Make a Donation! ï We can use all the help we can get with overcoming this pandemic.  We 
are using Go Fund Me to help raise donations and in the future target fundraisers for such 
things as upgrading the gallery, promoting scholarships and buying supplies. 

4. Join our mailing list! - We send out information every month on new artists, new classes, local 
events, etc. 

5. Become a Member or Patron! - We have forms and information on our membership 
page.  Take some time and look around our website.  Send us an email, we'd love to hear from 
you:  Tell us what you would like to see, contact an artist, make a suggestion...  let us know 
you're out there! 

6. Volunteer! - We love our volunteers!  And our students!  We are truly a community-based 
organization and we work closely with the Coastal Interpretive Center, the Ocean Shores 
Community Center, and Stage West - the local theatre group.  We look forward to working with 
YOU! 

 
 
 
All donations go toward scholarships, art programs, enhancing the facility and keeping the 
doors open. 
 
Contributions to North Beach Artist Guild do NOT benefit individual artists directly. 
 
All of our artists appreciate your patronage, so don't forget to visit their artist pages! 
 
Donate Now!  NBAG GO FUND ME CAMPAIGN 
 

https://thegalleryofoceanshores.com/
https://www.facebook.com/GalleryOfOceanShores/
https://www.instagram.com/galleryofoceanshores/
https://charity.gofundme.com/o/en/campaign/help-north-beach-artists-guild-survive
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